Robert Hermansen
RN

L N
From; Williarn Laforet
Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2017 8:51 PM
To: Robert Hermansen
Subject: Re: Attornay inquiry
Agreed

> OnJul 23, 2017, at 7:40 PM, Robert Hermansen <RHermansen@mahwahtwp.org> wrote:
> .
> The problem is we want nothing on our poles, plain and simple

-

> Sent from my iPad

>

>>0nJul 23, 2017, at 5:15 PM, Willlam Laforet <Wlaforet@mahwahtwp.org> wrote:
>>

>> All, FYI, At approximately noon this afternoen it was reported on

>> Facebook that a story has appeared in the Associated press regarding Mahwab and the letters we have sent.
(Attached) At about 1:23pm | was contacted by an attorney from NYC. it was a general inquiry seeking clarification as to
what the Townships issue is with the ERUV,

>3 | bring this to your attention. | am forwarding our Township Attorney any and all Inquires as we receive them, with
the specifics. '

>> _

»> https://apnews.com/03f0754ef33d4e69bd7a29dc3ad07 cad

>>

i
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